
From: Taylor Claire  
Sent: 22 December 2018 10:49 
To: John Fitzgerald 
Subject: Re: Meeting Request: Islington Council 
  
I’ve suggested w/c 14/01. He knows now to ensure I am included, yes. 

Claire Taylor 
Senior Project Manager 
Station Enhancements | Stations, Buildings & Civils | Renewals & Enhancements 
London Underground 
5th Floor | Victoria Station House | 191 Victoria Street | London | SW1E 5NE 

 
 
On 22 Dec 2018, at 00:30, John Fitzgerald < @telfordhomes.london> wrote: 

Great... The borough want a meeting before we’ve publicly announced when we are opening, thanks 

to james! And now he wants to know who will attend to defend the questions????? I assume you’ve 

spoken to him Claire  

  
I suggest we delay and I’ll let you know in the new year who will attend  
  
  

Sent from my iPhone 

 John Fitzgerald  
Group Managing Director 

 Telford Homes Plc 

Telford House 

Queensgate, Britannia 

Road 

Waltham Cross 

Herts, EN8 7TF 

Alternative Contact: 

 

PA to Group MD and Directors 

@telfordhomes.london 

Tel  

   

 

 
  

     www.telfordhomes.london  

   

    

 
 

  
 

  
 
Disclaimer: This email and any attachments are strictly confidential and intended solely for the use of 

the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient please return it to the 








